Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 8:39 AM

To: Carmel, Charles

Cc: Tidwell, Kristene (BROADBENT & ASSOC. INC); Miller, Robert (Broadbent & Associates)
Subject: Re: Field Work notification - LUFT case No. 309 712 Lewelling Blvd, San Leandro

Hi Chuck and Kristene,
| will not be able to be on site on April 25. | hope the field work goes well.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 19, 2014, at 11:58 AM, "Carmel, Charles" <charles.carmel@bp.com> wrote:

Jerry:
I'll be out there too so if you have time would be great to spend so time on site with you too.
Thanks Chuck

On Apr 18, 2014, at 6:39 PM, "Tidwell, Kristene (BROADBENT & ASSOC. INC)"
<ktidwell@broadbentinc.com> wrote:

Hello Jerry-

Broadbent will be performing field activities including soil vapor probe installation on
April 25, 2014 (next Friday) at ACEH LUFT case No. 309, at 712 Lewelling Blvd, San
Leandro. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Kristene Tidwell, PG, CHG
Senior Geologist

875 Cotting Lane, Suite G, Vacaville, CA 95688
[T] 707-455-7290 « [F] 707-455-7295
ktidwell @ broadbentinc.com
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